
Dodge County Board of Supervisors 
October 26, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. 

Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin 
 
 
Chairman David Frohling called the October 26, 2022 meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors to 
order at 6:00 p.m.   
 
The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll call was taken by the Clerk with all Supervisors being in attendance with the exception of Supervisors 
Greshay, Johnson, and Yaroch, who had previously asked to be excused.  Supervisors Conway and Sheahan-
Malloy appeared virtually.  Supervisor Siegmann arrived at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Chairman Frohling asked Cameron Clapper, County Administrator, to present the 2023 proposed County 
budget.  Administrator Clapper provided an in-depth presentation on the Sheriff’s Office, Highway, Human 
Services and Health Department, Emergency Management, and Physical Facilities Departmental budgets.  
Discussion by Board members, and staff on the budgets and budget procedures.  The Administrator 
continued with brief presentations on remaining department budgets.  County Board members asked 
questions on individual budgets. 
 
At 9:05 p.m., Supervisor Boelk made a motion to adjourn until Tuesday, November 1, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.  
Supervisor Steger seconded the motion.  The motion carried by voice vote. 
 
 
Disclaimer:  The above minutes may be approved, amended or corrected at the next meeting. 


